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NEBRASKA AVENUE INTERCHANGE
Council Bluffs, IA

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Nebraska Avenue Interchange reconstruction involves rebuilding the folded 
diamond interchange in order to meet current design standards and capacity needs. 
The reconstructed interchange will be similar to the existing interchange configuration 
with two loop ramps and two diagonal ramps north of Nebraska Avenue. 

The Nebraska Avenue Interchange on I-29 is located on I-29 approximately one-half 
mile north of the I-80/I-29 interchange. 

PROJECT SCHEDULE
Anticipated Construction: 10/2020 – 09/2022

Nebraska Avenue Interchange along  northbound I-29



PROJECT MAP
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Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination 
on the basis of age, color, creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discrimi-
nated against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa 
Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer. If you need accommodations 
because of a disability to access the Iowa Department of Transportation’s services, contact 
the agency’s affirmative action officer at 800-262-0003.
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